
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-05517

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

DavisMK@aol. com
Monday, February 22, 2010 6:19 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC. gov>
Re: New CFTC Proposed Rule

Secretary of the Commission
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Secretary,

Please do not lower the leverage (currently 100:1) to open and maintain a position on a forex transaction. The current level works well.

Sincerely,
Mike Davis
davismk@aol.com
Big Canoe, Georgia 30143


